Comments for Planning Application PL/2021/01632/PPFL

devmanagement@solihuII.gov.uk <devmanagement@solihull.gov.uk>
Fri 02/09/2022 13:42
To: Clerk <clerk@hamptoninarden.org.uk>

Comments for Planning Application
PL/2021/01632/PPFL

Dear Sir/Madam,

Mrs Julie Barnes,

You have been sent this email because you or somebody else has submitted a comment on a Planning
Application to your local authority using your email address. A summary of your comments is provided below.

Comments were submitted at 02/09/2022 1:41 PM from Mrs Julie Barnes.

Application Summary
Address: Chestnuts Farm Eastcote Lane Hampton In Arden Solihull B92 0AS

Continued use of existing agricultural building for offices and workshops for
Dovetail Group with associated vehicle parking and storage in 4 containers and

Fioposal; screen fencing. Continued use of existing yard and building for waste recycling
and ancillary skip hire - C& R Lewis - part of Dovetail Group.

Case Officer: Benn Watkinson

Click for further information

Customer Details

Name: Mrs Julie Barnes
Email: clerk@hamptoninarden.org.uk
Address: Fentham Hall, Marsh Lane, Hampton In Arden, Solihull B92 0AH

Comments Details

Commenter Type: Councillor

Stance: Customer objects to the Planning Application

Reasons for comment:

Comments: The Parish Council wishes to draw to your attention to the developments
proposed in these applications which if permitted, go further to contravene Policy
ENV 3-Views in our adopted Neighbourhood Plan 2017-2028, and therefore wish
to place on record our objection to these
applications.

Kind regards
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